
From: Mayor 

Sent: Friday, September 23, 2016 2:52 PM 

To: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; mrv@post.harvard.edu 

Subject: Re: Potential Problems in Scarsdale  
  

Dear Ms. Kirkendall-Rodriguez-- As it happens we have seem this email/letter 

dated July 25, 2016 before.  It was delivered anonymously to Mr. Harrison who 

passed it on to us sometime during the summer at which time it was passed on to 

Village staff. To briefly go over the points it notes: 

 

1.  Notices have gone out with the last several Village water bills that report on the 

state of the Village water.  The the notices, required by a consent order applicable 

to Westchester County, informs residents of the issue pertaining to UV radiation of 

the water -- or lack thereof -- which is a matter that the County has been dealing 

with for a number of years.  We have commented on this issue in the past and will 

keep the community updated as the situation develops. 

 

2. Crane Road has now been paved following Con Ed's replacement of a gas line 

down much of the length of the street. All that remains to be done is the painting of 

lines. 

 

3. The proposed CVS drug store referred to would be within New Rochelle's 

borders and thus not within our jurisdiction. 

 

4. We have talked to the staff about the idling issue and they are aware of the 

problem.  Enforcement is an issue. 

 

5.  An Ad Hoc Committee of residents and staff, presently Chaired by Ron 

Schulhof, has been working on this project and studying the technical, operational 

and financial issues involved since April 2015. As the Committee reports to us, we 

have been updating the community on the progress of the project regularly and 

there is information about it on the Village web site.  Remarks about the project are 

included in what I have passed on to be read at this Tuesday's meeting.  Note, to 

date,only 21 comments have been received from residents about the present Pilot 

Project.  It would be very beneficial to receive many more.  There is a link on the 

Village web site on which comments can be submitted: 

 

http://www.scarsdale.com/Portals/0/DPW/LED%20ANNOUNCEMENT.pdf 

 

and there is also a comment box at the counter on the first floor of Village Hall. 



 

 

6. When I went through Five Corners last week it appeared work was being done 

on the situation mentioned regarding the steel plates at the intersection.  Perhaps 

the staff cc'd above can provide more detail on that work. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

 
From: Mayra Rodriguez Valladares <mrvassoc@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Friday, September 23, 2016 1:50 PM 

To: Mayor; Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole 

Subject: Potential Problems in Scarsdale  
  
Dear Messrs. Cole, Mark, and Pappalardo, 

  

Someone left the attached letter at my home. Perhaps at the next BOT meeting, you could address 

some of these points. 

  

Also, please let me know when I can start receiving my FOILs, even piecemeal. 

  

Best, 

Mayra 

  

Encl. 

 


